
 

 

Scranton/Lackawanna County 

Continuum of Care for Homeless Services 
 

Public Meeting Notice 
 

Tuesday, December 10th 2019 at 10 a.m. 
Cedar Point 

509 Cedar Avenue, 1st floor 

Scranton 

 
 

THE COMMUNITY WANTS YOUR SUPPORT 
 

The Scranton/Lackawanna Continuum of Care is responsible for submitting a 

community-based application to HUD for funding to serve homeless individuals 

and families every year.  It is essential for us as homeless service providers to 

receive input from a wide variety of agencies, community members and program 

participants and to share our programs and practices with the larger community. 

 

The meeting agenda will include the 2019 point in time report, which counts each 

person experiencing homelessness on a single night in January as well as other 

current initiatives with time for questions/discussion.  Your input and attendance as 

well as your continued collaboration is of great value to our efforts to end 

homelessness in Scranton and Lackawanna County.   

 

 

Please contact Justin Marino, United Neighborhood Centers at 570-346-0759 ext. 

108 or via email at jmarino@uncnepa.org with any questions/concerns.  We look 

forward to your involvement and support in endeavors to house individuals and 

families experiencing homelessness in Scranton/Lackawanna County. 
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